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Paul Bracher

Dear Paul:

I am writing to inform you that you were named winner of the Albert
Borgman/Phi Beta Kappa Thesis Prize for best honors thesis in Sciences. A special
congratulations to you on this honor, because it is one of the high accolades the College
can bestow on students.

The College would like to publish your abstract in its research journal, Inquiry.
Please sign the enclosed statement giving us permission to do so, and return it to me as
soon as possible. Once I receive the enclosed release back from you, a check in the
amount of $500.00 will be mailed to your permanent address.

I would like to add my own personal congratulations on your achievement and
every success in the future.

Sincerely,

&\;Z QLG —

John A. Delgrosso
Assistant Dean

cc: Professor Cutler





